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• Attended and participated in March 2020 MEA-Retired Officers’ Meeting 

• Attended and participated in March 2020 MEA-Retired Executive Board 

Meeting  

• Attended and participated in March 2020 MEA-Retired Board of 

Directors’ Meeting  

• Attended and participated in March 2020 Budget Committee Meeting  

• Communicated via phone, messaging, email, Zoom, and in person with 

members throughout the state about a variety of issues 

• Communicated via phone, messaging, Zoom, and email with Leadership 

Team, Lisa Fox, and Paul Helder about a variety of topics 

• Attended the 2020 MEA Virtual Spring RA on April 18 & August 1 

• Attended & as NEA Alternate Coordinator conducted the Virtual MEA-

Retired Delegate Caucus Meeting to 2020 NEA-Retired Annual Meeting 

& NEA RA  

• Attended and participated in the Virtual 2020 NEA-Retired Annual 

Meeting 

• Attended and participated in Virtual 2020 NEA RA 

• Attended & participated in July 31 Virtual MEA-Retired Board meeting 

• Attended Virtual MEA-Retired Budget Committee Meeting on August 17 

• Attended MPSERS Benefits Update Zoom Meeting on August 20 

 

 


